
The acquisition of OpenNet by Netlink Trust, a SingTel subsidiary, should be not be 
allowed to go forward. If such is the case, there will exist another monopoly. As with 
any monopoly in Singapore, price hikes and alterations to services will eventually 
happen. Service quality is also prone to suffer in such cases, eg SingNet, SingTel 
Mio TV and Singtel Mobile. 
 
If the acquisition is approved, what will happen to consumers from other service 
providers?  
 
Please consider this very carefully. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Max Ong 
 


